
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sheep Technology and Innovation 
How to use technology to improve in your sheep business 
 

Presented by the Mid North Young Guns, co-funded by Making More from Sheep. 

While most sheep producers agree there is a lot of benefit in implementing new technology on-farm, adopting new 
technology is not always that simple! 

This event, Sheep Technology and Innovation will help you take the steps towards improving your profitability using 
new technology, including how to plan and manage a technology project, how to convince business and family 
members to take on practice change, and what benefits are available from a range of technological solutions. 

Featuring: 
 Hamish Dickson, AgriPartner Consulting: Creating a burning bridge; how to motivate your farming business 

to try new things 
 Patrick Redden, Rural Directions Pty Ltd: Planning for success; how to manage a technology project 
 Presentations and demonstrations from sheep technology suppliers 
 Update on the Mid North Young Guns technology scholarship projects investigating internet connectivity, 

remote camera monitoring, wool measurement and recording, electric fencing and EM38 mapping 
 
When: Wednesday, 17th August 2016 
Where: Mintaro Football Club 
Time:  10:00am – 4:30pm 
Your investment: MNYG 2016 members: $20 and all other participants: $40 
Catering: BBQ lunch and afternoon tea provided 
Further information: Rebecca Barr, 0402 788 526, rebecca.barr@agcommunicators.com.au  
 

Please register at http://agcommunicators.com.au/events/sheep-technology-and-innovation/  

A joint initiative of

Find out more at www.makingmorefromsheep.com.au or call AWI 1800 070 099, MLA 1800 675 717
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